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Pop-up shops may
boost downtown

Stamford DSSD sees potential in new retail program

By Paul Schott

STAMFORD — A month ago,
the storefront at 95 Bedford St.
stood dark. Today, the lights are
back on, and the racks are

stocked with shirts, sport jackets,

trousers and shorts.
The revival reflects the arrival

of the custom-menswear brand J.
Hilburn, which has set up a two-
month shop as part of the Stam-
ford Downtown Special Services
District’s new Retail Pop-Up Pro-
gram. The one-year initiative aims
to boost street-level retailing in
the downtown area with tempo-
rary tenants — a strategy that is

generating more foot traffic, but
one that would not solve on its
own the ongoing store turnover in
the city center.

“We created this program to
strengthen ‘Main Street’ and
bring in the types of retailers that
we envisioned to the street,” said

‘Matthew Brown / Hearst Connectiost Media

An exterior view of the J.Hilburn pop-up shop at 95 Bedford St. in
See Pop-up on A4 downtown Stamford.
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